Joe Mather 3229 Flagler Ave #202 Key West, FL 33040

February 18, 2014

Commissioner Jimmy Weekley P.O. Box 1409 Key West, FL 33040

Dear Commissioner Jimmy Weekley:

I'm writing you today to tell you that the city needs more handicap taxis. As a Concierge, in one of the cities hotels, I am seeing more & more guest with mobile chairs. These guess would like to enjoy all the attractions that Key West has to offer the same as you and I. If we had more handicap taxis, then they could get door to door service, right to their destination without having to wait for a bus. As an example, the hotel had a guest whose granddaughter was getting married and made arrangements with the only company with a handicap taxi and they showed up one hour late. You can imagine her frustration and disappointment.

In closing, I think our city should be proactive on this matter.

Sincerely,

Joe Mather